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 W-07048 

August 2, 2007 

MEMORANDUM FOR:  	 Write Your Own Principal Coordinators 
and NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: 	 Demetris Brown 
Director, Financial and Statistical Control 
NFIP Bureau and Statistical Agent 

SUBJECT: 	 Accounting Training Assistance Bulletin (ATAB) No. 2007-2, 
New Credit Card Processing Administrator 

This bulletin is to inform all WYO Companies and the NFIP Servicing Agent that Fifth Third Bank 
has been selected as the new provider of credit card administration services. In that regard, Richard 
Drake has been designated the Account Representative on behalf of Fifth Third Bank. Mr. Drake 
may occasionally contact company representatives regarding credit card processing solutions. 

Mr. Drake’s contact information follows: 

 Richard Drake 

 Account Representative 


Fifth Third Bank Processing Solutions 

513-358-0533 – Office 

513-358-1095 – Fax 

richard.drake@53.com


Please contact me at dbrown1@nfipstat.com or at 301-918-1430 if you need further clarification. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 

Routing: Accounting (required), Claims, Data Processing 
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